
Summer Utility Management Suggestions 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we approach the summer months, we want to provide you with some recommendations for 

managing your utilities more efficiently. Here are some suggestions: 

1. Optimize Air Conditioning Use 

Set your thermostat to a higher temperature when you're away from home, and consider using 

fans to circulate air. 

2. Check for Leaks 

Inspect your home for any water leaks and address them promptly to avoid unnecessary water 

bills. 

3. Use Energy-Efficient Appliances 

If possible, upgrade to energy-efficient appliances that consume less electricity during peak 

summer usage. 

4. Install Timer or Smart Switches 

Use timers or smart switches for outdoor lights and appliances to reduce energy consumption. 

5. Monitor Water Usage 

Be mindful of water usage, especially with outdoor activities like gardening or filling pools. 

We hope these tips help you stay comfortable and save on utility costs during the summer. If you 

have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


